
From Mrs Barber 

Thank you Year 2 for a splendid  

performance of Hansel and Gretel.  They 

read, acted and sang beautifully.  The  

children also worked hard on making their 

props and scenery.  Well done. 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Linden 

For persevering with his 

presentation and joined up 

handwriting. 

 

Year 2 – Hansel and Gretel 

Performers 

For super planning, designing, 

making, singing, dancing and 

acting for our performance. 

 

Year R / 1—Pippa Nolan 

For re-telling the story of 

Jack and the Beanstalk using 

the story language we have 

learnt. 

Week ending 31st March 2017 

This Weeks ―Thunk‖ 

10 House points will be given each week for 

discussing our “Thunk” at home. 

 

If I shout at you am I your friend? 

Date Reminder 
Clubs Finished 

TE Day—28th April 2017 

Letters 

Swimming letters—Yr 2 

Children’s Passport Information 

Sports Challenge Flyer 

Primary News 

Easter Service 

9.00 am  Friday  

7th April 2017 

St Kenelm’s Church 

All Welcome. 

Lunch 

Menus need to be completed by  

19th April for lunches 

after Easter. 

Sainsbury’s 

We are collecting Active Kids 

vouchers. 


